
Babb Board Report

Since we have had to quarantine for the last three weeks in Babb we continue to 
provide packet work for our students. Packets have been placed in plastic bags and 
brought to homes. The packets are placed by the front door and notified. For those that 
opted not to have this delivered in this manner, packets were mailed out.  We currently 
have 32 students enrolled at this time. We may have a few more add once we are back 
into the building. 

For those parents that currently have access to the internet we have given them access 
to the Zearn math program. This allows students to watch videos and receive instruction 
for all of their lessons. 

Our PD has focused on Indian Education for All as well as Eureka math. 

Thanks for JoAnn and Suzanne for putting together the Google classroom presentation 
for the board meeting. 

Billie Jo Juneau

Babb School Principal


